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2009-2010 Operating Licence Audits 

Sydney Water Corporation, Hunter Water 
Corporation, Sydney Catchment Authority and 
State Water Corporation 

Invitation for Submissions 
The Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal’s (IPART’s)
annual audit of the above water utilities will assess the 
performance of these utilities against the requirements of 
the respective Operating Licences for the year to 30 June 
2010. 
 
IPART is seeking submissions from interested parties on any
matter related to these Operating Licences, including water 
quality, infrastructure and environmental performance, and 
customer service. 
 
Submissions should be made in writing to the address below 
or to ipart@ipart.nsw.gov.au by Wednesday 6 October 2010. 
 
Information regarding the process for lodging submissions
and IPART’s privacy policy may be obtained from IPART’s 
website (www.ipart.nsw.gov.au). 
 

Inquiries should be directed to Bob Burford on (02) 9290 
8408 or ipart@ipart.nsw.gov.au. 

Reference 10/253,254,255,256 

Fiona Towers, Acting Chief Executive Officer 
Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal 
PO Box Q290, QVB Post Office NSW 1230 

 


